
 

 

 

 

Upcoming Important Information/Dates 

 
Attendance and Punctuality 

Each week we celebrate the two classes with the best attendance for that week – one from EYFS/KS1 and one from KS2. CONGRATULATIONS 
to 1M (with 97 %) and to 3J (with 99 %) for their great attendance this week. These classes will receive our ‘Attendance Bears’ to look after for 
the week.  

Well done to the following classes for their excellent punctuality (least amount of lates). CONGRATULATIONS to 2S (with 2 lates) and to 3J 
(with 0  lates) this week. These classes will receive our ‘Early Birds’ to look after for the week.  

Nursery Induction Meeting 

The induction/welcome meetings for our new Nursery classes for September will take place on Thursday 27th June at 9:05. Please see the 
letter from school regarding this. 

4GF Library Visit 

Class 4GF will be visiting the local library on the afternoon of Thursday 27th June.  

Year 4 Trip to Broomfield Park 

Year will be visiting Broomfield Park in the morning of Tuesday 25th June. Please ensure your child is dressed appropriately for this outdoor 
activity, with sunscreen applied/a hat if it is hot and comfortable shoes/trainers.  

Book Fair 

Classes will have the opportunity to visit the Book Fair this week. Please follow this link if you would like to browse some of the titles available 
with your children. https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/parents 

Caught Being Kind Cards 

We are continuing to delve deeper into our core values, with a focus on discussion and activities related to kindness this half term. Keep a 
lookout for children taking home kindness cards - we know you will be as proud of them as we are! 

Upcoming Sports Days Reminder: 

These will be held at the following dates/times (weather permitting): 

EYFS/KS1 9:30-11 Monday 1st July 

Year 3/4 9:30-11 Tuesday 2nd July 

Year 5/6 9:30-11 Friday 12th July 

School Uniform 

A wide range of pre-loved school uniform is available in the reception area. You can make a small nominal donation via the QR Code on display 
if you are able. Please also be aware that many supermarkets/shops hold their uniform sales over the next few weeks/at the start of summer, 
so it is often easier to grab a bargain now rather than at the end of August (you might want to size up in case your child grows over the 
summer months!). 

WRM Digital Tools 

To access these tools you will need to visit https://whiterosemaths.com/resources/digital-tools and enter the three word code for this week: 
rat-het-lug 

Wishing you all a wonderful weekend, 

Mrs Morton and Mrs Calder 
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